
 

 

 

Compliance with the measures in place 
By government decree during a pandemic, in an orange zone, only essential outings are authorized, 

for a medical appointment that cannot be postponed, for example.  

Temporary discharges into the community (more or less 24 hours) are not recommended. It is allowed 

only, in exceptional circumstances, for the preservation of the integrity and health of the person if it is 

essential for the resident, in an area of the same level and in significant persons. Permission for these 

exceptional situations will be given only by the site coordinator. 

Please keep in mind that each time you take a resident on an outing, he or she must self-isolate for 

14  days after returning to the residence. 

We remind you that gatherings are prohibited, even on the property's property or in the parking lot. 

Only authorized caregivers can visit their sheltered relative. Caregivers must have read the caregiver 

kit and agree to comply with the prevention measures in force. They must present themselves with 

sheet 4 of the kit when they come to accompany a loved one. 

In addition, family caregivers cannot move around the establishment and must stay in their loved one's 

room, at the resident's bedside and wear the required personal protective equipment. 

We ask you to respect these important measures: the health and life of the residents are at stake. Thank 

you all for working with us to prevent a COVID-19 outbreak at our facility. 
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